From: spacesforpeople <spacesforpeople@edinburgh.gov.uk>
Date: Mon, 11 Jan 2021 at 17:35

Subject: Lanark Road, Longstone Road and Inglis Green Road - Revised Plans

Dear Councillors and Stakeholders

Please find attached updated plans for the Lanark Road, Longstone Road and Inglis Green Road route. Following feedback received the measures have been adapted to maximise the available parking as far as safely can be provided with loading bays being retained. A letter will be sent to residents along the route with a link to the plans which will be added to the Council website.

A copy of the letter will be sent to you later this week in advance of the letter being sent to residents.

For further information about how the Council is implementing temporary road measures to support safe walking, wheeling and cycling please visit www.edinburgh.gov.uk/spacesforpeople

Regards

Spaces for People Team

Dr Andy Edwards | South West Locality | Place | The City of Edinburgh Council | 10 Westside Plaza, Edinburgh EH14 2ST | email: andy.edwards@edinburgh.gov.uk |